
 
 
 

 

Canteen going Cashless!  
 

Dear Parents & Students,  

 

Keita would like to Go Cashless in school canteens by using the school ID as the form of payment. 

The benefits are many and include:  

 

1. Parents have the ability to restrict items from being purchased  

2. Parents are able to set daily spend limits  

3. Parents can view a record of their children’s purchases  

4. Reduce the chances of incorrect charging of items  

5. Eliminate the possibility of incorrect change to be given back to the students  

6. Expedite checkout lines in the school canteen  

7. Improve hygiene by eliminating exchange of cash  

 

In order for us to enable such a service, we would like to remind you of the different ways of 

Topping Up your child’s account:  

 

1. Online with a credit card through GEMS OASIS  

2. With the School Cashier using cash or credit cards throughout the school day.  

3. Top-Up booths would be setup at various entry points throughout the schools every 

morning from 7:20 am – 8:30 am. Keita staff would assist parents or students who bring 

cash to top-up their student accounts.  

4. Keita staff would Top-Up cards from the school canteen between 2:30 pm – 4 pm.  

 

Please note that Keita staff will not be able to Top-Up any cards between 8:30 am – 2:30 pm.  

 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

Keita Catering Team  

 

 


